

Weds 14th June 2017

Attended: Kath McGaharon, Elaine Andrew, Rachel Reid, Steve Carter, Caroline Cooper, Georgina Young, Samara Shah

Apologies: Jennifer Middlecote, Louise Whitten, Amy Patience, Linda Heron, Leigh-Ann Hepburn, Marian Conti

Minutes Approved: few clarifications made to correct spelling of names

Treasurer Report

£60 raised from Ragbag: this was a good amount considering number of other events which had been going on.

Invoicing (money owing) for Health Week and for busses should soon be received, ideally this would be done before end of August so that it can be put against this year (end 31st Aug).

Events

Spring Fayre: suggested moving to afternoon, 11am – 2pm proposed as new time.

Ideas considered for raising more money: food / catering, raffle tickets sold out with school (licence needed) bottle stall, entertainment (choir, dancers), football tournament were all suggestions put forward for later consideration.

Sports Day: all went well though some disappointed with numbers of volunteers who attended to help set up. To improve numbers for next time plan for more notice to be given, put reminders on facebook. Also produce a list of names specifying more clearly who has offered to help.

Help needed to set up cage 4pm at Saturday at school – Jacques put request on facebook page for more people to assist.

Upcoming Events

Disco: 5th October 2017

15th February 2018

June date TBC – to see if this years end of term times for disco works. Proposed come as you please day which pupils pay for rather than being obliged to pay for disco. P7's to do music, also suggested could help in dining hall with refreshments. Permission slips to be sent out for after school collection on that day.

Christmas Markets Thursday 16th November

Secrets Room Thursday 7th December

Spring Fayre Saturday 12th May 2018

Other Activities

Colours Fashion Show pencilled in for April – not yet confirmed

Cauliflower Cards to be done again, also considering generic card from Hopeman School

Family Fun Night potential date of Friday 15th September discussed (may be to soon after summer holidays to organise)

AGM Weds 6th September 6.30pm (Quality Improvement Officer Stewart McLaughan has asked to attend this so EA to invite). Plan to go over constitution, agreeing this and setting dates for future meetings.

AOB:

PVG Checks – forms to be collected from Lorna asap

Sub Committee for Family Fun night and Christmas Markets to be formed, any volunteers willing to help with this to advise.